JUNE:

June 18: PTO Meeting at 3:30p.m. in the cafeteria

June 19: Field day for all students 1:00p.m. - 3:00p.m.

June 20: Dungeons and Dragons 3:30p.m. - 5:30p.m. (LAST ONE)

June 20: Sixth Grade Graduation - 2:00p.m. in the cafeteria.

June 21: Last day of School - Dismissal at Noon

AUGUST:

August 28: First Day of School for K - 6 - Dismissal at Noon

August 29: Dismissal at Noon

August 30: First day for Preschool - Dismissal at 3:10























News from Principal Dobosz:



Happy Last Week of School! Everyone is

Over the summer, I encourage you to work with your child with just the right mix of fun in the sun, family time, new experiences and friends and studying to reinforce the skills learned this year- reading every day, writing, mental math and hands-on learning will serve as a recipe for student success. You are your child's first teacher and they will always follow your lead- so I urge you to lead by example and set expectations and a partnership that will ensure growth. A final word to Conwell students: Thank you for all your hard work throughout the school year. I am so honored to be your principal. You keep me laughing and young at heart. I am grateful for your joy, astute insights and amazing talents.

was necessary to add to our students' already rich school experience.

excited about the fun of summer, but we will certainly miss each Conwell student! Thank you for another wonderful and productive school year. I can't thank everyone enough for your endless hours of volunteering, donating and doing whatever was necessary to support students—both at home and at school. We deeply appreciate your willingness to partner with us to support your child's growth and we look forward to continuing that work when we return to school in late August. Special thanks to our PTO who, as usual, went above and beyond the call of duty to provide whatever

School Committee Meetings: The School Committee holds their monthly meetings the second Thursday of each month. The next meeting will be on July 11 at 6:30 p.m. Meetings are held in the school cafeteria. All are invited to attend.

newsletter this fall as well as updates to the school web page!

PTO NEWS: Next meeting is Tuesday, June 18 at 3:30p.m. Please come if you can. We hope you can join us but if you can't

A big thank you from the office for all the support and visits this year. Look for an email in August about changes coming to the

you can still be a part of the PTO. Contact Jaime Ricci at jaimericci@verizon.net.

programs-in-western-ma-beyond/

Community Announcements Community members are encouraged to forward their news and announcements to louellet@hr-k12.org Entries must be received by Friday at noon to be included in the

subject of your email. Upside~Up Music has summer classes beginning in July. Please

following week's newsletter. Please include the words "newsletter entry" in the

check out their website for details: www.upsideUpMusic.com

Please check out the link below from our friends at Hilltown Families. It is a list of over 60 summer camps and programs!

https://hilltownfamilies.wordpress.com/2019/05/08/over-60-summer-camps-